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STATE OF ILLINOts

DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS -

GAYLE M. FRANZEN
MICH AEL P. LANE DIRECTOR WILLI AM O. GILLESPIE

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR- ADULT ASSISTANT DIRECTOR-JUVENILE

December 9,1980
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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
1717 H. Street N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: FREEDOM 0F INFORMATION OFFICE

Dear Sir or Madam:

We would like to know if any studies have been made of alpha and
beta radiation levels in subsurface water supplies. We are par-
ticularly concerned with their presence and effects in the Midwest,
but research done in any state would be of interest.

We would also need directions for obtaining such studies or their
summaries. We appreciate your assistance and thank you for your
cooperation.

Sincerely,

% -

Mar A. Hillier, P.E.
Ma ager,
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